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African American Art and Culture Complex 
Thursday, October 13  --- 9-1:00 pm



Artistic Director Sarah Crowell 
has taught dance, theater and 
violence prevention to youth 
and teachers for over 25 years. 

In her talk, she addressed:
 Why the arts matter, 

especially in afterschool 
settings?

 How can the arts help in 
working with trauma?



“Our task is to try and live our lives in the way 
that we envision freedom actually looking like 
and feeling like. Movements are the place that 
we express the world that we want to see.”



 Poetry - Tina Bartolome 
Oasis for Girls

 Visual Arts - Susa Cortez 
Root Division/Mission Education Center

 Dance - Fredrika Keefer
Dance Mission

 Theater - Elana Lagerquist
StageWrite/Starr King Elementary

 Body Percussion -Jim Santi Owen
Park Day School 



The poetry workshop offered me 
ways to help youth expressively 
write their personal statement.

This dance class helped me 
create a classroom 
community… leaving inspired.



“This activity invites kids to 
engage not only with their art, 
but also art in the community.”

“The theater activities are great for 
connecting with each other and 
defining “hard” concepts.”



“This workshop will be useful to add 
movement and music into my visual 
arts practice with youth.”



Academy of Art 
University

Children’s 
Creativity Museum Chinatown CDC City of Fremont Community Youth 

Center of SF

Don Fisher Boys & 
Girls Club First Exposures Go Girls 

Leadership
Huckleberry Youth 

Programs

Japanese 
Community Youth 

Council

Little Opera Living Dream Arts Loco Bloco
New Conservatory 

Theater Center 
Youth Educational 

Refugee 
Transitions

Richmond Art 
Center

Seneca Family 
Agencies SF Youth Theatre Shadowlight

Theater StageWrite

Up on Top Where Arts Lives Youth Art 
Exchange


	Slide Number 1
	Keynote speaker: �SARAH Crowell, Destiny arts
	Quoting Alicia Garza of Black Lives Matter
	5 participatory workshops offered:
	Dance & poetry workshops
	Visual arts & Theater workshops
	Body percussion
	�������the following organizations were represented by more than 60 Conference Attendees:�

